Saxton, John

From: Mike Gaither <mike.gaither@UR-Energy.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2015 11:52 AM

To: Saxton, John; 'Brian Wood'

Cc: John Cash; Kurt Brown; Steven Hatten; Jay Douthit; Nate Fischer
Subject: Lost Creek Notice of Excursion

Mr. Saxton,

Pursuant to License Condition 11.5, this is a notification of confirmed excursion at monitor well MU-109. The excursion
was confirmed yesterday. Additional detail of the excursion will be provided in the 7-day report forthcoming.

Please contact me or John Cash if you have any questions.

Regards,

Michael Gaither

Manager EHS and Regulatory Affairs
Ur-Energy USA Inc.

5880 Enterprise Dr. Suite 200
Casper, WY 82609 USA

(307) 265-2373 ext. 321
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